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• CARIBBEAN STUDENTS ASSOCIA­
TION of Dalhousie and M.S.V.U. will be 
holding a meeting on Oct. 26 at 4:00 p.m. in 
the SUB, Room 410. All students from Ber­
muda and the Caribbean welcome. Refresh­
ments served.

SATURDAY

• RUMMAGE SALE HOSTED BY “THE 
SAINT ANDREWS MISSIONARY 
SOCIETY.” It will be held Saturday, Oct. 29 
at 9:00 a.m. in the A<&A lobby. King’s Col­
lege. Good selection of books. Donations 
may be brought to Rm. 134 Cochran Bay, 
King's College or contact Anna Crosland at 
423-5418.

• MICHAEL MANLEY will speak on the 
Caribbean from 60's to 80’s Saturday. Oct. 27 
at 7:00 p.m. in the Theatre Auditorium. Saint 
Mary’s University. For more info call 429- 
9780 Ext. 431 or 429-2374.

THURSDAY MONDAY• THEATRESPORTS: A match of wits, 
Saturday, Oct. 27 at 8:00 p.m. at the CBC 
Radio Room, South Park Street (formerly 
Zapatas). Admission is $2.00 and we supply 
the boo bricks. For further info please call 
Gary Vermeir at 425-7083.
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• CLASSICAL GUITARIST AT COHN 
AUDITORIUM
gained international recognition as one of the 
important concert guitarists of his generation. 
Since his Carnegie Hall Recital Hall debut in 
1974, Newman has been guest soloist with 
major symphonies and in recital is presented 
by many of North America's most distin­
guished institutions. He will perform in 
Halifax at the Rebecca Cohn Auditorium on 
Thursday, Nov. I at 8:00 p.m.

Tickets for his Halifax debut are available 
at Dalhousie Arts Centre Box office, 
424-2298.

• LUNCH PROGRAM -The Ward Five 
Community Centre, 5540 Russell Street, 
Halifax is holding a hot lunch program at 12 
noon every Monday and Wednesday for 
Seniors. Free transportation if needed. For 
more info please call 454-0018.

Michael Newman has

SUNDAY
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WEDNESDAY• NOSFERATU—To get you in the mood 
for Hallowe’en, Dalhousie Film Theatre’s 
Oct. 28 offering is Nosferatu—the faithful 
film adaptation of Bram Stoker’s Dracula 
and a loving tribute to the original silent film 
by F.W. Murnau. Klaus Kinski, with mis­
shapen skull, protruding rodent-like teeth 
and hunched stance, creates a cinematic 
vision of horror. Nosferatu has been des­
cribed as a film of astonishing beauty and 
daring. ( 1979) For more info call 424-2298.
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• CENTERTAINMENT SERIES-
Chamber choir, directed by Mel va Graham, 
takes place on the Sculpture Court on Wed­
nesdays. Recitals begin at 12:30 p.m.; admis­
sion is free. Bring your lunch and enjoy per­
formances by Dalhousie’s talented young 
musicians.

• ‘ATLANTIC GIANT’ VISITS ARTS 
CENTRE Howard Dill will be on hand 
with his 500-lb pumpkin for a question and 
answer period Thursday, Oct. 25 from 12:30 
p.m. to 1:15 p.m. at the Dal Arts Centre 
lobby.

THURSDAY• UNITED CHURCH COMMUNITY 
SERVICES are held every Sunday at 7:00 
p.m. in the Student Union Building. Eve­
ryone is welcome.
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FRIDAY • THE JARVIS BENOIT QUARTET needs
Sïss:

CALENDAR
no introduction to most Maritimers. Their 
incredible talent has thrilled audiences from 
all parts of the country. Their blend of tradi­
tional Acadian Folk music is performed in 
such a unique style and with such energy that 
they always leave their audiences calling out 
for more. This will certainly be a perfor­
mance which you would not want to miss. 
Thursday, Nov. 1, 8:30 p.m. till 12:30 a.m. at 
the Grad House.
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• VOLUNTEER TUTORS ARE 
REQUIRED to assist students in Elementary 
and Junior High School grades—reading, 
math, and/or other subjects. For more 
information about our programme and 
October’s orientation seminar, please phone 
Veith House Outreach Tutoring Services at 
453-4320.

• GAYLINE—Information, counselling and 
referral for lesbians and gay men. Call 423- 
1389 Thursday, Friday and Saturday even­
ings, 7-10 p.m.

• VOLUNTEER TUTORS REQUIRED to
participate in the Reading Support Program. 
Volunteers are matched with students. 
Grades 3-6, to help improve elementary read­
ing skills. For further info contact Terry 
Simmonds at 421-6987.

• RETHINKING DEVELOPMENT IN
THE 1980’S—A two-day international con­
ference at Saint Mary’s University, Oct. 25 to 
28. For further info and registration contact 
Henry Veltmever at 429-9780 ext. 431 or 
429-2374.

• YEARBOOK GRAD PHOTOS!! If you
are graduating in the 1985 calendar year 
(Spring and Fall-), you are entitled to have 
your graduation portrait in our book. BUT 
you must have your portrait taken by Feb. 
28, 1985. Late submissions cannot be
accepted.

Simply have your portrait taken by a pho­
tographer in town. Tell them it is for the 
Dalhousie Pharos Yearbook, what degree 
you will get and where your hometown is. 
They will send the picture to us.

No late submissions can be accepted !

• THE 1983 PHAROS YEARBOOK has
arrived. If you graduated in the calendar year 
1983, you may pickup up your yearbook at 
the Enquiry Desk, SUB lobby. We hope you 
enjoy it.

The Dalhousie Gazette. October 25, 1984 □ Page 23

o

X)

ox
,--acx

/

7k
-

*4
v-

 V

-

Ill
us

tra
tio

n:
 K

im
be

rle
y 

W
hi

tc
hu

rc
h.

 D
al

 G
az

et
te


